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T R A N S L A T I O N 

 
 
March 28, 2018 
Circular N° SBP-DJ-0032-2018 
 
 
 
General Manager  
 
 

Subject:  Temporary business schedule. Business and 
customer service schedule. Superintendency 

of Banks 
 
 
Dear General Manager: 
 
We wish to inform you hereby that on April 6, 2018 the Superintendency of Banks will celebrate its 20th 
Anniversary with the presentation of “2017 Achievements and the Strategic Plan.” All of the employees 
of the headquarters in Panama City and its Bank Customer Service branch offices located in David, 
province of Chiriqui, and Chitre, province of Herrera will attend this meeting.  
 
Therefore, the Bank Customer Service branch offices located in David and Chitre will be closed that day, 
while the headquarters of the Superintendency of Banks in Panama City will close at 12:00 noon.  
 
As a result, all procedural and administrative deadlines will be extended.  

 
We would appreciate your providing the necessary instructions to your staff.  

 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
Ricardo G. Fernandez D. 
Superintendent 
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